
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.12.019 
Zepco Holdings Inc. 
3500 King-Vaughan Road  
 
May 6, 2025 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors: 
 
This location is a Corporate neighbour we appreciate as residents.  To-date they have been very 
approachable. Trucks are seen entering and exiting via the Jane Street direction, and there is 
little noise or dust from the site.  
 
All we ask is that trucks entering and exiting the site continue to utilize the Jane Street 
direction. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Alexandra Ney 

King Vaughan Road 
Woodbridge, On L3L 0A2 
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